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I am in support of in-person voting with ID requirements. Election integrity has 

become a concern for many Oregonians. With the fiasco that happened when DMV 

began registration of voters, along with votes cast for deceased people (just to name 

a few concerns) trust has eroded in our state.  

 

The ability to acquire ID is readily available in the state of Oregon as can be seen 

with non-citizens being able to obtain ID.  

 

All Oregonians should want safe and fair elections.  

 

Thank you for voting in favor of this bill to restore integrity and trust in the election 

process in our state.  


